
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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DORSET DRIVE

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
In November Little Lambs have enjoyed exploring in the snow in the
Garden. We had a range of themed activities such as flower exploring 
and looking at winter colours. In December Lambs have enjoyed 
learning new Christmas songs and looking at our Christmas story books. 
They took part in Christmas crafts such as card making and painting. 
Lambs have also taken part in lots of baby mindfulness and baby 
massage in the sensory room using soft lighting and relaxing sounds.
Throughout November and December in the Duckling’s room we have
being exploring the change weather and season, we explored different
autumn animals and made a home for a hedgehog that we built
using a cardboard box and newspaper that we placed in our woodlands
area outside. We also enjoyed learning about different spiders following
the children’s interest. The children went on spider hunts, enjoyed
getting messy and made lots of handprint spiders on a large-scale
spider web. We had a stay and play which was a huge success and we
want to say a big thank you to everyone who attended.
In the farmers room throughout November and December we have
looked at different book such as ‘Handa’s surprise’ to build on the
children’s knowledge and understanding of culture, traditions and
investigated different parts of religions such as celebrations, clothing and
music. The children took part in food tasting, dancing to music, and 
looked at different countries on a globe.
We followed on from this and looked at a book called 'We’re all one big
family', the children took part in a range of activities celebrating
ourselves and our families, such as looking at our family members,
different houses, family traditions and things we celebrate at home.
During December the children have joined in with lots of different
activities, making cards, decorations and reindeer food. They also have
enjoyed the different activities such as singing new Christmas songs,
handprint Christmas trees and making hats to wear for our Christmas
dinner and party days.

January 2025

Dates for the Diary:
 2ND JANUARY

NURSERY WILL BE OPEN FOR ALL YEAR ROUND CHILDREN
W/C 6TH JANUARY 2024 - TERM TIME CHILDREN WILL RETURN 

FRIDAY 10TH JANUARY – NATIONAL THANK YOU DAY 
FRIDAY 24TH JANUARY – THE BIG BIRD WATCH 


